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Winter Months
The weather is changing, and it is now starting to become a lot colder. We will still be trying to spend as much time as possible outdoors so please ensure your children are appropriately dressed.
Also, if you could donate any boxes of tissues it would be much appreciated!
Learning Focus
We have been focusing on our numbers from 1 to 5, using natural materials to count with, to examine quantity, and to craft with. We have been enjoying songs and stories as part of our literacy focus and the children are starting to become interested in looking at the letters in their names. We continue to have a big focus on becoming independent by helping to prepare snack and by getting ourselves ready to go outdoors.

Big Bedtime Read 
Thank you to all our families who have taken advantage of our bookbags. We hope you enjoy looking at the books with your children. If you haven’t got a bag yet it’s not too late, bags are available whenever you would like them.
Christmas Party
We will be having a joint morning and afternoon party where all our children can meet. This will be on the morning of Thursday 20/11/2018. Parents are asked 

to bring children for normal session times 8.30am to 11.40pm, and parents can join us at 11pm for a christmas Sing Along.

Afternoon session will be on as normal. PLEASE NOTE There will be no afternoon Nursery session on Friday 21st December.
Parent Consultations
These have been very succesful with a great turnout from parents, so thank you. 
We have had some great comments and parents have shown an interest in Stay and Play sessions. With this in mind we would like to hold a Christmas Stay and Play on December 13th, with an arts and craft theme.
Important news!!
It is with much excitement that I am pleased to announce our very own Mrs Millar is expecting her first child. Her baby is due in April. Mrs Millar will be with us until the end of March before going on maternity leave.
DIARY DATES

December 6th Christmas Fair 6-8pm

December 13th Stay and Play
December 20th Christmas party. AM and PM together. Parents are invited to join us at the end of the party for a sing along.

December 21st Last Day of term – morning session only

It’s the most wonderful time of the Year














